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Alaska Medicaid Provider Update 

 

Provider Self-Audits Due December 31, 2022 
November 17, 2022 

 

The Department of Health requires all Medicaid Providers to conduct a self-audit once every two years. The next 
self-audit cycle will cover calendar year 2019 or 2020 and is due no later than December 31, 2022. 

All Providers have the choice to select either calendar year 2019 or 2020 for the review. However, there might be 
advantages for providers to select 2019 for the self-audit due to potential claims processing implications.  

If your self-audit identifies an overpayment, please DO NOT submit an adjustment/void forms to Conduent\Optum 
for processing. Instead, please include a check for the amount of the overpayment made pay to the “State of 
Alaska”. This should be submitted with your self-audit no later than 60 days following submission.  

For additional information please visit the Medicaid Program Integrity website or email 
QAPIProgramIntegrity@alaska.gov 

 

  

 

 

 

https://health.alaska.gov/Commissioner/Pages/ProgramIntegrity/default.aspx
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